
PUBLIC NOTICE

MAYWOOD-MELROSE

PARK-BROADVIEW

SCHOOL DISTRICT 89

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby giv-
en that the Maywood-Melrose
Park-Broadview School District
89 tentative Annual School Dis-
trict Budget for the fiscal year
beginning July 1, 2012 and end-
ing June 30, 2013 will be availa-
ble for public inspection at the
Administrative Offices located at
906 Walton Street, Melrose
Park, Illinois during regular busi-
ness hours beginning Monday,
August 13, 2012.
Notice is further given that a
public hearing on the passage
of the Annual School District
Budget will be held at the
School District's Administrative
Offices located at 906 Walton
Street, Melrose Park, Illinois on
Thursday, September 13, 2012
at 6:00 P.M.  All interested per-
sons are invited to attend and
will be given a reasonable op-
portunity to be heard.
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